                                                                                                           Dear Parents,						October 27, 2016
 Just a reminder that our Halloween parade and party will be tomorrow Friday, October 28th.  Students are not allowed to wear costumes to school. Children may dress for the parade at 1:30 and we will start the parade at 2:00. If you received a note regarding a treat for the party please send in your supplies in the morning as we will be making our Halloween trail mix before the parade. I plan on having most all of our “party activities” done so students can leave with their parents if they would like to-we will not have much time left after the parade. Thanks so much! It should be a fun day!
F.Y.I.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-thanks for attending the parent/teacher conferences that were held last week. I enjoyed discussing your child’s progress with you! If you were unable to make the conference please contact me a.s.a.p. as I strive to have 100% attendance. Communication with parents is very important to me!
 -report cards will be sent home the week of November 10th.
-the walk and recess can be very chilly. Don’t forget those winter coats, mittens and hats as our seasons change! We walk and go out all year as long as the temperature is not under 0. Thanks.
Have a super weekend!


